
 

 

Your Safety and Your Responsibility: 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Guardians… 

 

Over the past few weeks, a couple of things have been brought to our attention regarding 

your children’s safety, personal safety & responsibility.  

We would like to make all parents/guardians aware that they must be present when 

dropping their child off at the correct times for lessons & remaining at the Academy until 

lesson has begun, it is also recommended that parents wait patiently for their child 5 

minutes before their lesson has finished if they aren’t watching class, we encourage you to 

wait inside. 

This avoids any concerns of children wondering out of the facility & we can make sure they 

are being collected by a parent or guardian that is responsible for them.  

If they are being collected or dropped off by someone who is unfamiliar to us; it would be 

greatly appreciated if you could call us beforehand to inform us of this change, this gives us 

the peace of mind that your child is getting home to you safely. 

If for any reason you are unable to attend your preferred selected lesson or are running late 

it is your responsibility to inform Lynx Black Belt Leadership Academy via Telephone (01777 

700252) this is the best way to get in contact with us during the week and busy lesson times. 

This way we know whom to expect for lesson & if we can offer the class to another student 

that has been on a waiting list. Please remember to RSVP from the email. 

We ask all students participating in lesson to remove any jewellery, watches, or rings. By  

removing these items it protects you from any injuries that may occur & prolongs 

equipment & targets used going into disrepair. 

 


